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The 9th International Conference on Geomorphology in New Delhi was one of the biggest conferences that I have attended. First of all, I would like to thank to the Selection Committee appointed by the Executive Committee of the International Association of Geomorphologists (IAG) who choose me as one of the IAG Young Geomorphologist Grants Awardee. Personally, this grants was very important for me due to this is like "an obligatory achievements" as a geomorphologist in an early career. Moreover, previously, the Young Geomorphologists Award was also earned by lecturers from my faculty i.e., Dr. Danang Sri Hadmoko in Melbourne (2009) and Paris (2013) as well as Prof. Muh Aris Marfai in Melbourne in 2009.
As a young geomorphologist, this conference was very important in order to enrich and to exchange knowledge and experiences as well as to develop the international networking that will be useful for our present and future career. All the keynote speakers present interesting topics during their speeches, and they gave me new perspectives on the current issues in geomorphology. I also made a communication oral related to my PhD thesis in Lombok, Indonesia during the Coastal Geomorphology and Management session with Prof. Giuseppe Mastronuzzi and Prof. N. Chandrasekar as the chairs in this session. In general, during this conference I have earned lots of experiences not only about geomorphology, but also in intercultural communications. Moreover this is my first time to go to India which has different culture with Indonesia. 
The most interesting event was the intensive course in Dehradun together with other Young Geomorphologist awardee from Brazil, India, Iran, China, Iraq, Ethiopia, Cameroon, Argentina, and Mexico. It was very good opportunity for me to know and to observe the Himalayas landscapes directly and it gave me a better understanding of different landforms and geomorphic processes that occurs in this area, a great experiences that I would never forget. Several discussions with other young geomorphologist allowed us to share our experiences and learn what the others are doing in their country, and we do believe that in the future we can develop further cooperation on the research and publications. Overall, the conferences and the intensive course were extremely productive. I really enjoy and I had a great time during my visit in India although there is a massive pollution problems.

